[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Redistricting Commission, 

I am Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, representing Yorkville, the Upper East Side and Yorkville. 

I have thoroughly reviewed the maps and I am very disappointed to see that the proposal for AD 76 would eliminate Roosevelt Island and redistrict it to a Queens Assembly district. 

The maps being presented do not meet New York State’s criteria. Under NYS constitution it requires that all districts consist of contiguous territory and be as compact in form practicable and requirement that all districts to consider “communities of interest”. 

Roosevelt Island has always been a part of Manhattan. I urge the commission all Roosevelt Island to remain in the Manhattan AD 76. 
